
 
April 20, 2021 

 

The Honorable Peter DeFazio                                   The Honorable Sam Graves 

Chairman                                                                   Ranking Member 
House Committee on Transportation and                   House Committee on Transportation and 
Infrastructure      Infrastructure  

2251 Rayburn House Office Building                        2164 Rayburn House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515                                              Washington, DC 20515 

  
Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves:  

 
I am requesting funding for the Chicago Road Restoration Project in surface transportation 
reauthorization legislation.  
 

The project sponsor for this project is the City of Warren and the project is located at Chicago 
Road, west of Van Dyke (ZIP: 48092).  
 
The funding is designated for the removal and replacement of badly deteriorated pavement and 

2,000 lineal feet of old cast iron water main.  
 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to have the following 
benefits: Chicago Road is a key roadway with an average daily vehicle count in excess of 

20,000. It is an important route for fire and emergency vehicles and Warren Consolidated 
Schools’ buses, which makes it all the more important that the road is safe.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 
Sincerely,  

 
 

 
 
 
 

ANDY LEVIN 
Member of Congress  

       April 20, 2021 


